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We are OPPOSED to the bill, it is a slap in the face to the people of Oregon!  It will 

only end up costing all of us a lot of time and money, wasting court time which are 

already greatly backed up.  There is no support or reason for this action, we do not 

want or need gun control.  NO law will stop people from shooting other people, what 

we need is a heart change and mental health for those in need.  It is unfairly written, 

punishing people for buying equipment in the past which at the time of purchase was 

and should be legal.  The politicians in Oregon for the most part are NOT 

representing the people, but opposing the people.  Why was this dropped at 7pm of 

Friday?  


